
       

15740 W. 108th Street 

Lenexa, KS 66219 

1-913-888-0882 

 

November 1, 2021 

 

 

To Our Customers: 

 

Effective with shipments on and after November 29, 2021, Magnum will increase its prices on all 

interior finish products, new price lists will be sent next week to each customer. 

 

Please contact your Magnum plant order desk or sales representative with any questions. As 

always, we thank you for your business and support. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rick Rew 

President 

 

 

 

Coverage Area: entire US and All Export  

                                                                                        

 

        


